From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 4:44 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: 43rd Ward gift reporting

- our office accepted the flowers on behalf of the City and they are being displayed in our Ward office lobby for all to enjoy.

Many thanks.
Matt

From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 4:33 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward gift reporting

Hi Steve,

I wanted to let you know of a recent gift made to the 43rd Ward Office.  
On 5/20/14, Svigos Asset Management sent our office flowers, which appear to be valued at approximately $40. 

Please let me know if you need anything more on this from me.

 All the best.
Matt
-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development
Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith
